CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



October 12, 2005

David A. Aube, P.E. The Design Group 202 Central Ave. Suite 200 Albuquerque, NM 87106

Re: ARMC Site Renovations, Walter St. Grading and Drainage Plan Engineer's Stamp dated 9-28-05 (K15-D6G)

Dear Mr. Aube,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-03-05, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit until the following comments are addressed:

P.O. Box 1293

- 1. Show all proposed and existing drainage infrastructure. How will the low spots drain?
- 2. A narrative would be helpful in lieu of drainage calculations.
- 3. A legend would also be helpful.

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Bradley L. Bingham, PE

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: file